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We are pleased to announce a new venting option for our indoor condensing tankless 
water heaters (models ATI-240H, ATI-340H and ATI-540H).  Until now, combustion air 
for these condensing models has been drawn from outside the building.  These models 
can now obtain clean combustion air from properly vented rooms, therefore decreasing 
the installation time by reducing the number of venting runs and wall penetrations.  To 
prevent debris from falling into the heater, we recommend that the installer insert a 
Schedule 40 PVC 90° elbow in the intake collar, as shown in the diagram below. 
 
In addition to the new venting option, two stainless steel screens will be included with 
each DV model.  These screens fit into 3” Schedule 40 PVC hub elbows and couplers to 
prevent debris from blocking the vents. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information on A. O. Smith tankless water heaters, please visit our website at 
www.hotwater.com 
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